NOTICE
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
STREET TREE PLAN AND REGULATIONS UPDATE
[bookmark: _GoBack]The City of Tumwater (“City”) is requesting professional services proposals from qualified Consultants who are capable of preparing an update to the City Street Tree regulations (Tumwater Municipal Code (TMC) 12.24 Street Trees), preparing a Street Tree Plan, and updating other relevant regulations and standards.  A complete version of this RFP along with project information is available on the City website, https://www.ci.tumwater.wa.us/doing-business/doing-business-with-the-city/rfp-rfq-bid-openings.
Qualifications must be received by May 27, 2022, as directed in the complete RFP.
Dated this 6th day of May, 2022
